
  
   

 

 

Dear Parents  

 

Now that term is underway and your son is settling in to his new A Level programmes, we would be 

delighted to meet you at our Sixth Form Welcome Evening. The Head Master will be present, together with 

my colleagues - Mr Endersby and Mrs Cullen - from the Sixth Form Office here at Bishop's. Mrs Armstrong, 

our Independent Careers Adviser, will also introduce herself. It will be a fairly informal evening and tea and 

coffee will be available. The event will last no longer than an hour. I hope to see you next week - and there 

is no need to let us know whether or not you will be attending. Please leave your son at home on this 

occasion! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

R V Burnside 

Head of Sixth Form 


